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                     14th December 2021
Dear Parent/Carer,
Despite the ongoing challenges of COVID, and student and staff absences, the Autumn Term has been a real success. This letter is to inform you of the most important information for the end of 2021 and the start of 2022. 

1. Last Day of Term Arrangements – Friday 17th December 2021 
Unless there are issues related to staffing/COVID-19 students should arrive at their usual start time, 8.30am, and will follow their morning timetable as normal. Students will be dismissed from school at 12:30pm. If there any issues that mean this arrangement has to change for individual year groups, you will be informed.
2. Important dates for the first half term, Spring 2022 
Tuesday 4th January –Training Day, school is closed to all students LFT Testing for all year groups (information will be provided in a separate letter)

Wednesday 5th January – All students start back normal time 8:30am. 

Week Beginning 17th January 2021 – Student progress reports issued and progress reviews will take place (the format of reviews will be dependent on COVID regulations at the time).

Friday 18th February – End of Half Term 

3. Uniform Reminder 
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring students come to school in correct uniform. As a reminder: 

· Pupil footwear must be completely black with no colour 

· Students should wear the EBN ACADEMY JUMPER, POLO SHIRT and BLACK SCHOOL TROUSERS (no leggings/chino’s/black denim). If this is not adhered to then a consequence will be issued
· Appropriate face masks/coverings are compulsory unless students are exempt according to Government guidance (if there is any update to this guidance we will inform parents before students return in January)

4. Attendance 
Where your child is going to be absent from school, please ensure you ring the Academy at the earliest opportunity. It is vital that you give an appropriate reason for any students absence and in particular if the issue is COVID related.
Finally, I would like to thank parents/carers for your continued support, and hope you have a Happy Christmas and prosperous New Year.

Yours sincerely
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Mr Matthew Baldwin

Executive Head Teacher

EBN Academy

Spitfire House, 10 High Street, Castle Vale, Birmingham B35 7PR

Telephone: 0121 272 7020 Email: enquiry@ebnfs.org
 Executive Head Teacher: Mr Matthew Baldwin 

